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NOVEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER SUPPLEMENT 

 
We had a couple reports come in after I 

finished the newsletter. Here they are. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Hi everybody! 

 

  The holidays are upon us!  I hope those of you 

that are here will come to our annual Holiday 

Party!  This year it will be on: 

 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3RD, 6 p.m. 

Appetizers, 7 p.m. Dinner at the First 

Congregational Church, 252 West Spain Street, 

Sonoma 

 

Thanks again to Darrel for securing this spot 

again for us. 

 

As in the past, this will be a potluck and 

volunteer effort.  More details to follow at the 

EAA meeting on Tuesday. 

 

For information and to RSVP, contact me at 

robntat@aol.com or 707-853-2220. 

 

Robin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer Report 

November 2022 

 

Treasurer Report  - For the month of October 

we had one deposit in our checking account  of 

$846 which consisted of $30 in new member 

dues, $40 in profit from our October dinner, 

and $776 in proceeds from the Saturday BBQ 

(5 Saturdays in October).   

 

       Disbursements were 3 checks of $2000 

each for our three Ray Scholarship recipients 

for a total of $6000   

 

     Total chapter funds are $32,658.78 

distributed in the following accounts: 

 

Checking account -  $18,741.74 

Savings account   -  $  7,640.81  

CD account          -   $ 5,317.25 

Total chapter funds  $31,699.80 

 

     That’s all for now – any questions? If so, 

shoot me an email or give me a call – 

bill.wheadon@gmail.com. 707-224-3901 

 

Bill  
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